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RESOLUTION - Approving the application(s) for per Capita Grant Funds

Contents: Proposed Improvement Sites

Supplemental Information:
Any agenda related public documents received and distributed to a majority of the City Council after
the Agenda Packet is printed are included in Supplemental Packets. Supplemental Packets are
produced as needed. The Supplemental Packet is available for public inspection in the City Clerk’s
Office, 2600 Fresno Street, during normal business hours (main location pursuant to the Brown Act,
G.C. 54957.5(2). In addition, Supplemental Packets are available for public review at the City Council
meeting in the City Council Chambers, 2600 Fresno Street. Supplemental Packets are also available
on-line on the City Clerk’s website.

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA):
The meeting room is accessible to the physically disabled, and the services of a translator can be
made available. Requests for additional accommodations for the disabled, sign language
interpreters, assistive listening devices, or translators should be made one week prior to the
meeting. Please call City Clerk’s Office at 621-7650. Please keep the doorways, aisles and
wheelchair seating areas open and accessible. If you need assistance with seating because of a
disability, please see Security.




PARCS is proposing to use the State Prop 68 Per Capita funding to install picnic shelters with
picnic tables, bbgs and ADA pathways at the following park sites:

Logan Park (D2)
Cal/Tupman (D3)
Robinson (D4)
Sunnyside (D5)
Lafayette (D6)

Radio (D7) will be considered as an alternate site. If Radio Park improvements are resubmitted
for the Prop 68 Statewide Park Development Program and not awarded funding, any remaining
funds in Per Capita may be put toward picnic shelter improvements at Radio Park.

Final determinations will be based on costs estimated for amenities, and available funding.



